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This week the children practised saying the sounds they have 

learned and wrote them from memory. They played lots of 

games to help them hear the first sounds of names of objects.  

Here is a link for you to practise these at home.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXcabDUg7Q 

 

 

 

Using our class text ‘Whatever Next’ as a stimulus, 

we began to learn about space this week. We 

learned new vocabulary such as planet, moon, 

stars, astronaut, spacesuit and space station. The 

children designed their own rockets and thought 

about what they would pack in their bags for the 

long journey into space! 

 

In Maths this week the children have been learning 

to know how we use money. They have been recognising different coins and      

describing them. They have been practising buying different objects using a    

number of pennies.  

 

Go, shine 

in the 

world  

 

How can you help your child with their learning? 

Let your child explore coins at home. Sort them by size, colour, or number and talk 

about what they are used for.  

Sounds of the Week  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXcabDUg7Q
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